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Santa Sleigh Ride

Cambridge 
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Sunday, December 2nd, 1p -4p
Reserve your spot now!   Email Kara Reibel:  kara@geistpilates.com

In your email, please indicate the following:  your name, 
address, children’s names and ages as well as their 

desired gifts/interests (just a few). 

Call or text Santa’s Elf with any questions!  317.590.5558                    
Deadline:  November 25th!!

Visit www.SpringsofCambridge.com frequently for updates! 
 Join us on FACEBOOK!
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